
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

It has come to our notice that Bihar Kabaddi Association is organising Referee 
Examination of at 7 locations from 02.10.2020. 
 
It is informed to all that AKFI has not given any permission to conduct the said 
examination and will not issue any certificate for the same. 
 
All are advised to appear on their own risk. 
 
 

Justice (Retd.) S. P Garg 
Administrator / President 
AKFI 
 
29.09.2020 
 

 
 


